
FRIDAY 11th December 2020 

Sparrows 
Sparrows have loved Christmas messy play and 
exploring “snow” in the interactive room.  

 

Doves  
Doves have really enjoyed 
exploring Christmas this week, 
we have made reindeer food in 
maths ‘measuring out the 
ingredients, and explored ice 
themed music’.  

             Christmas Parties 

 

Each class will be hold a party on the following dates.   
Pupils can wear their own clothes: 
 

Wednesday 16th December 
Foxes and Quest 
 

Thursday 17th December 
All other classes 

Copies of our 

newsletters are 

on our website 

and Facebook 

page 

Christmas Dinner 
18th December  

 
Christmas dinner will be served on Friday 18th 
December. If you normally send your child into 
school with a Packed Lunch and would like them to 
have a Christmas dinner, then please inform 
school and send in £2.75.  
 
Thank you 

 
Walsall College Virtual Open Days  
 
Walsall College are running an open day on  
Sat 9th Jan 10-2pm. If you would like to  
Register please click the link.  Walsall College 
January Open Day | Walsall College Students 
will be able to take part in  an interactive   
experience, with the chance to live chat with 
the   tutors. There will be other events     
taking place, if you click below to see the 
events calendar and book your places.  
 Events | Walsall College  
 
The Black Country Chamber of Commerce has 
joined together with Black Country    Skills 
Factory to launch to the ‘Black Country      
Career Expo’. Please click the link to read 
more. ΨVirtual Black Country Careers ExpoΩ An-

nounced - Black Country Chamber of Commerce  

Deer 
 

Horizon  

School is not closed next Friday, we will be remaining open as usual to staff and pupils.  

Stuart Anderson, Wolverhampton South West MP was 
welcomed to our School today. The pupils made him feel 
very welcome and gave him a Christmas bauble wreath 
and a card that they had made. It was a pleasure to 
have him visit the school today. Stuart commented that 
he loved the school.  

https://www.walsallcollege.ac.uk/event/walsall-college-january-open-day-2/?utm_campaign=Schools%20Newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--T56l9mTdM-GmJREl//FS-7007-01/users$/Documents/Staff/nicola.wiggan/Documents/AB%20Tutor
https://www.walsallcollege.ac.uk/event/walsall-college-january-open-day-2/?utm_campaign=Schools%20Newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--T56l9mTdM-GmJREl
https://www.walsallcollege.ac.uk/event/walsall-college-january-open-day-2/?utm_campaign=Schools%20Newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--T56l9mTdM-GmJREl
https://www.walsallcollege.ac.uk/events/?utm_campaign=Schools%20Newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8PH2SLCdhBtAhkG8WFbg-b51k8sNaBk0p6AVl_J-BaTFaHlM
https://www.blackcountrychamber.co.uk/news/article/-virtual-black-country-careers-expo-announced/?utm_campaign=schools%20newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2
https://www.blackcountrychamber.co.uk/news/article/-virtual-black-country-careers-expo-announced/?utm_campaign=schools%20newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2
https://www.blackcountrychamber.co.uk/news/article/-virtual-black-country-careers-expo-announced/?utm_campaign=schools%20newsletters%2020_21&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=101595285&_hsenc=p2a


Coronavirus (COVD-19) - School Update 
 
If we believe your child has 1 or more of the symptoms, we will ask you to collect 
him/her and book a test (by calling 119) or by going to the Government website. 

 
Symptoms are: 
§ High temperature  
§ New, continuous cough 
§ Loss or change to sense of smell or taste 

 
Coronavirus information in other languages 
The following link provides information on Coronavirus and how to stay safe in a range of 
different languages. 
 
Other languages | City Of Wolverhampton Council  

 

Thanks to everyone who supported PTFA by purchasing tickets for The Big 
PTA Raffle. The raffle raised £115.50 for TWS PTFA. 
 
 
There is still a chance to win prizes through the easyfundraising Advent 
Calendar. 
If you have already registered, you will have had an email. 
If you haven't, you can still register here: 
 
 
To take part, create an account and search for a cause to support.  
Choose PTFA Tettenhall Wood School and you're all set! 
 
You could WIN a £250 donation EVERY day for PTFA Tettenhall 
Wood School until Christmas. For each day you enter, you'll also get 
a FREE entry to the Christmas Day Grand Prize Draw for £2,000 to 
spend at John Lewis & Partners and a £2,000 donation for us! Good 
luck. 

PTFA is signed up to "MyNametags" 

 

If  parents and carers are looking for nametags 
for clothes etc., and use the link below, the PTFA 
will receive a small donation for each purchase. 

 

Reminder to all parents/carers  
A face covering must be worn on the school premises at all times 
“unless exempt”.  

Diary Dates 
 

 

Friday 18th December  2020 Break  up at usual time for Christmas Break  

Monday 4th January 2021 Pupils return to School  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing-and-tracing/get-a-test-to-check-if-you-have-coronavirus/
https://www.wolverhampton.gov.uk/coronavirus-advice-and-information/other-languages?utm_medium=email&utm_source=govdelivery
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/advent-calendar/?utm_medium=email%20&utm_source=solus&utm_campaign=parentkindadvent&origin=par&utm_content=advent_calendar&dm_i=14X9,75CNR,W71YN6,SXM4W,1
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/adventcalendar/

